
Stateline  casino  win
continues to decline
Little  snow  equated  to  declining  revenues  for  Stateline
casinos in January.

The Nevada Gaming Control Board on Friday released the revenue
numbers for the first month of the year. Statewide revenues
dropped 2.76 percent to $884.2 million compare to 2013.

Stateline revenues fell 12 percent to $15 million. Washoe
County numbers were up 1 percent at $38 million.

It’s likely February numbers will be better because of the
Super Bowl.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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